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The Cadwalader London Fund Finance team’s inaugural European Fund Finance Review took
place earlier this week. The event was very well received, with over 70 fund finance
professionals from across the industry attending the session.

Following a welcome from London managing partner Greg Petrick, Cadwalader partners Sam
Hutchinson and Jeremy Cross provided in-depth analysis of the make-up of the fund finance
market in Europe and some comparisons with the U.S. fund finance market.

Guest speaker Mark Hindriks of Coller Capital then provided an informative and enjoyable
overview of the secondaries market, together with an insight into trends being experienced in
private equity.

The session was then rounded off by a further presentation from Jeremy and Sam on best
practices in the subscription finance market following recent industry developments. The
presentation gave constructive and practical advice for consideration by participants in any
future subscription fund financing transaction.

After the talk, guests and speakers enjoyed an evening of networking over drinks and canapés.

The Cadwalader team would like to thank Mark Hindriks and all the attendees for their help and
support in making the event such a huge success. We look forward to your attendance at our
next European Fund Finance Review, which will be held in January 2020.
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